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       Only 17 pension  plans have been approved for cuts by MPRA  ,the first, NYS Teamsters
Conference . our cut began 10/ 1/2017.              29 %      A life altering cut for many of us .   Many
have died since 10 /1 2017  ,looking at the time frame of the interim rule ,many more of us will not
recover our losses . all plans that have been cut by MPRA should be included in group 1, especially
since I believe that repayment would be over 60 months ,benefits usually end with our deaths . This
will leave a large portion of repayment in the fund not benefiting those entitled to it .     Sincerely
Brad Lewis
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